
An extract from St Johns Marlborough Sixth Form 
Briefing w/c 20 April: 
 
Please note the expectations for work to be completed for 
anyone joining their Sixth Form in September 2020.   
 
 
 
 
“Dear all,  

We hope you had a lovely Easter, enjoyed some sunshine and didn’t eat 
too much chocolate! We spent some time focusing on the things we 
feel grateful for and you can see Mrs Haig’s ideas below.  

Today marks the start of a new term and although we are not together, 
it is really important that we start the term well. This means re-
establishing routines, checking SMHW regularly and for each year 
group, working on a specific task:  

Year 11 – Summer prep work is published today (if not there yet 
then check back later). You should have roughly 20 hours of work for 
each of your chosen Sixth Form subjects. It is compulsory that you 
complete this and bring in with you in September.” 

	


